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Dear Kilglass NS,

On behalf of all here in Pieta I would like to thank you all most sincerely for your very kind donation of €410 towards 
Pieta from your Amber Flag Pyjama Day 2022 Fundraiser. Thank you for sharing the vision of hope, a sincere thank 
you to your students, teachers and families who took part and donated funds.
 
Your donation will have a real impact on the service users who access Pieta. Although all our services are free of 
charge to clients, we estimate that the cost of putting a client through a full suite of therapy is in the region of €1000. 
Through your support and with the help of our therapists our clients will be brought from a place of despair to a 
place of hope and will be in a position to live a more fulfilled life. 
 
Your support allows us to continue to offer our services for free to those who need them. Those in suicidal 
crisis, those who self-harm and anyone who has been bereaved by suicide.
Through this work we can carry out our vision of creating “A World where Suicide, Self-Harm and Stigma have been 
replaced by Hope, Self-Care and Acceptance”

Pieta House receives 85% of its income through fundraising and donations, so support from all involved in making 
this happen is vital to us. Once again, many thanks for your donation.  It really keeps us focused to see the support 
all around us.

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Irma Joyce
Fundraising Administrator
Pieta West
irma.joyce@pieta.ie
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